
As Catholics, how often do we find ourselves staying on the 
surface of  our faith? This Lent, we should challenge ourselves to go 
deeper and look closer at our faith and our parish. 

Instead of  looking at the big picture, go in for a close-up. 
Think about the symbols, shapes and colors found in the artwork of  
The Darby: 

How do they make you think about what you believe? 

Which images connect you with the love of  Jesus? 

What can you learn about the church from the symbols 
and images within our parish? 

We are blessed with art and architecture as fine as anything 
found in museums. Our art is alive, though, because our parish is 
vibrant and working to bring the Kingdom. 

This Lent let’s share images of  our art and architecture with as 
many people as possible. Let’s provide an opportunity for people to 
look into Christ through the beauty of  The Darby and our passion 
for the faith. 

Next Sunday, before or after Mass, pull out your cellphone and 
take a selfie with something in the church that especially touches 
your heart and post it to social media — yours and the parish’s. Let’s 
make every Sunday a Darby Selfie Sunday during Lent. 

Social media is a wonderful way to share our parish and our 
faith with people near and far. Let’s look deeper into our faith this 
Lent and let others share the view! 

Peace be with you! 

Look into Lent 


